
A1A Improvements Project from SE 3rd Street to NE 7th Street
Access between A1A and SE 2nd Street Restricted

Beginning Wednesday, January 6

- The contractor will be working on a drainage structure at 
the corner of A1A and SE 2nd Street beginning 
Wednesday, January 6 for approximately two weeks.

- Access between A1A and SE 2nd Street will be restricted 
during this time. Motorists will be detoured via A1A, SE 
1st Street, S Ocean Way, and SE 3rd Street. 

Questions or Concerns Contact:
Dayana Iglesias, Public Information Officer
(954) 940-7585 | diglesias@corradino.com
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